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September 28, 2020 
 
 
 
Richard Gaona 
U.S. Department of Education 
Lyndon Baines Johnson Building 
Program Officer, Hispanic-Serving Institutions Division 
400 Maryland Avenue, SW 260-12 
Washington, DC 20202 
202-453-6077 
 
RE: QUARTERLY REPORT FOR GAN NUMBER P425E202891 
 
Dear Mr. Gaona: 
 
As requested, we present to you the quarterly report of the CARES Act Funds for Students, 
awarded to our campus (University of Puerto Rico at Carolina) under the number 
P425E202891. 
 
The University of Puerto Rico at Carolina disbursed the funds to all eligible students who 
completed the certification of need due to COVID-19.  As of September 10, 2020, we have used 
$1,773,600. The remaining balance of $472,352 will be distributed among the students who 
received the first $800. 
 
We hope to make the payment of funds available to students during the second week of 
October. In this way, we will reach the goal of awarding all the allocated monies. 
 
Also, we updated the information in our website to fully comply with the seven points of the 
disclosure regulation as recommended by the auditors of the University of Puerto Rico Central 
Administration. 
 
Hope the information above is useful. Should  you need any further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at jose.meza1@upr.edu. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
José I. Meza Pereira, Ph.D. 
Chancellor 
 
 
 


